
Please be aware that Licensing at the Shire of Pingelly Office will be closed for 30 
minutes on Wednesday 10 August. We will have licensing closed between 12.30pm 
and 1.00pm. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. All other operations 
will be running as usual. 

The Shire of Pingelly has just been approved for a grant of $97,365 from the 
McGowan Government’s Community Water Supplies Partnership Program 
with Local Government. This  $3.2 million   Community Water Supplies      
Partnership Program is a collaborative program between the WA and       
Commonwealth Governments. 
 
The Shire of Pingelly’s Community Water Supply Project will expand and  
connect stormwater and wastewater reuse irrigation network in the town of 
Pingelly. A bore will be installed to reduce the reliance on scheme water and 
allow Pingelly to maintain turf conditions during dry summer months. 

 
The Minister for Water Dave Kelly said "Congratulations to the Shires of Lake Grace, Pingelly, 
Wagin, and Woodanilling in securing this funding for their projects, which will help secure 
and boost water availability for their local communities. The Community Water Supplies 
Partnership Program grants will help these regional communities reduce their reliance on 
scheme water for non-potable needs.” 
 
The project will connect Memorial Park, Pioneer Park and the Town Oval to a bore via Realm 
Street Dam reducing the reliance on stormwater, ensuring that there is sufficient water 
available even during the summer months, and reducing the cost associated with             
reticulated potable water.  
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Sulkies & Buggies Arrive 
The first of the Buggies have arrived in the Town Hall. Over the next couple of weeks, the 
Shire of Pingelly team will be transporting the Buggies and  Sulkies to Pingelly from Brookton. 
The collection will be displayed in the Town Hall as rotational display for the benefit and   
interest of the public. Among many of the Buggies and Sulkies, is some of Australia's Iconic 
history with many of them telling a story and one from the Albert Facey story “A Fortunate 
Life”. 

Thank you to Mr Neil Gill for giving the Shire of 
Pingelly the opportunity to house this amazing 
collection and to Geoff Forward from the 
Shire’s staff for transporting them and placing 
them into the Town Hall with care and respect. 

Keep your eyes open for more to come regard-
ing the new home for the Buggies and Sulkies 
over the coming weeks. 
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